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Haley Rich - Attention Executive Director Major Projects

From:  Electra Jensen <electra.jensen@ccamatil.com>

To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 4/24/2012 8:02 AM

Subject: Attention Executive Director Major Projects

Good morning,

| have received a letter concerning the proposal to ‘remediate contaminated soils’ at the site of the former
Macdonaldtown gasworks on Burren Street Erskineville. Can you please advise why the site needs
remediation? Is it because:

e The site could be potentially dangerous to animals, including humans?

e  Because Railcorp wishes to use the site for another purpose after remediation?

e Because Railcorp is turning the land into an environmentally sound area for the few remaining birds

in the area after they removed their habitat and put a stabling yard up instead?
e  Because Raulcorp wishes to sell the land off to a developer?

| look forward to your advice

Regards
Electra Jensen (resident if Charles St, Erskineville)
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